
CLYDE ROOKER SENIOR VILLAGE 

DR. TOM RICHARDS CENTER, INC. 

AUGUST 2016 NEWSLETTER 

 

 

The flowers are once again beautiful at the 

apartments.  Thank each and every one of you 

that have flowers and wind chimes hanging 

and in pots.  They make the property look so 

pretty.  Also, a special thank you to Janice 

Moore for all her attention to the entrance 

flowers.  She has really taken care of the 

flowers. 

PET POLICY 

Please remember to be considerate of your 

neighbors and clean up after you pets.  And 

remember, per the Community Policy, all pets 

are to be on a leash when outside of the 

apartment. 

I hope 

everyone takes time to enjoy the new 

picnic area between buildings 7 and 9.  We 

have 2 patio sets with umbrellas, 2 picnic 

tables with umbrellas, a Pergola with 

Wicker couch and chair and table.  When 

the weather cools we also have a fire pit 

to sit around.  Please feel free to come use 

this area any time you choose. 

Pest control is the 2nd Friday of every month.  

Please let me know if you want to be sprayed 

inside so I can inform the exterminator. 

Welcome to our new 

residents:  Diane, Andrea 

and Denise.    


